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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 374ol

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

January 4, 1984

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II'
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia '30303 |

Dear.Mr. O'Reilly:

BELLEFONTE NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 - SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE TO VIOLATION
50-438/83-05-03, 50-439/83-05-03 - FAILURE TO FOLLOW PROCEDURES FOR
INSPECTION OF MECHANICAL EQUIPMENT

As discussed with P. E. Fredrickson on December 13, 1983, the date of
December 16, 1983 for completion of the inspection of all equipment
presently accepted under revisions 0 and 1 of QCP 6.3 in our final report
on this matter was not met. The Construction Quality Control Unit is
presently waiting on a computer printout equipment list to verify that they
have inspected all affected equipment under revisions 0 and 1 of QCP 6.3
All inspections will be completed by March 1, 1984.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
R. H. Shell at FTS 858-2688.

To the best of my knowledge, I declare the statements contained herein are
complete and true.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

.
,

L. M. Mills, nager
Nuclear Licensing

cc: Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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